
11th February 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Lent Quest for Mission Together 

This year we are unable to do our traditional class 

fundraising during Lent.  However, we would like families 

to take part in a ‘Lent Quest’.  There is no obligation to 

fundraise -though if you wish to, the money will be going 

to the charity ‘Mission Together’.  Children can bring the sponsor form and money into 

school or you can donate directly to Mission Together on their website.  Please see 

details on the activity on the attached file.  You can take part in this anytime during 

Lent.  You may even wish to take part during this half term holiday.  You can share your 

completed forms and photograph evidence on Tapestry with your child’s teacher.   

  

‘Lent Through A Lens’ photography competition  

We would also like you to take part in this lovely activity during Lent.  Children are to 

look out for something that best represents Lent and submit a photograph with an 

explanation of how it represents this time of year.  For younger children, you can write 

their response out for them.  Details are on the attached file.  Please send your 

photograph as an observation on Tapestry.  Please put ‘Lent photo’ in the title of the 

observation for your child.  By submitting a photograph, you are giving permission for 

the photograph to be shared on our school website and on Tapestry.  One photograph 

per child. 

First and second place prizes will be awarded to EYFS (Reception and Nursery), KS1 

(Year 1 and Year 2, Lower KS2 (Year 3 and Year 4) and Upper KS2 (Year 5 and Year 6).   

Entries need to be submitted by 3pm on Monday 29th March.  Winners will be 

announced on Wednesday 31st March.  Good luck!  We are really looking forward to 

your entries.   

 

Mrs Sibson 

RE Co-ordinator  

 


